March 21, 2013
Rees Scholarship Foundation
Marc Neufcourt,

Thank you for selecting me as this year's recipient of the Rees
Foundation Scholarship! I was honored to receive your very generous

money award. It will be a major contribution to my success in the field
of HVACR. I will be applying it to my college tuition at Blackhawk
‘Technical College in Janesville, Wisconsin.

I'would also like to give a special thanks to Kristin Fleming for keeping
such an open line of communication throughout the process.

Sincerely,

Daniel Gretschmann




